
Notice of Public Hearing 
 
 

The County of San Mateo Board of Supervisors has scheduled a public hearing on: 
 
(1) the proposed sewer service rate increases for fiscal years 2021-22 through 2023-

24 for the Burlingame Hills Sewer Maintenance District and the Crystal Springs 
County Sanitation District. 
 

(2) the adoption of the FY 2021-22 Sewer Service Charges Report for County Sewer 
Maintenance and Sanitation Districts.  This report contains the individual charges 
for each parcel of real property receiving sanitary sewer service in one of the 
following County Sewer Maintenance or Sanitation Districts: 

 
Burlingame Hills Sewer Maintenance District; 

Crystal Springs County Sanitation District; 
Devonshire County Sanitation District; 
Edgewood Sewer Maintenance District; 

Emerald Lake Heights Sewer Maintenance District; 
Fair Oaks Sewer Maintenance District; 

Harbor Industrial Sewer Maintenance District; 
Kensington Square Sewer Maintenance District; 

Oak Knoll Sewer Maintenance District; 
Scenic Heights County Sanitation District 

 
The adoption of the FY 2021-22 Sewer Service Charges Report for County Sewer 
Maintenance and Sanitation Districts will result in these charges being placed on the 
tax roll.  They will appear on the tax bill of each affected property and be collected in 
the same manner as the property tax. 
 
The public hearing will be held on Tuesday, July 20, 2021 at 9:00 A.M. by 
videoconference only per Executive Order N-29-20.  The hearing will be open to 
the public through videoconference only and anyone interested may participate 
and be heard on this matter or submit a written statement electronically. The 
public should visit the Board’s website at:  
 
https://bos.smcgov.org/board-supervisors-agenda-information   
 
The Meeting Agenda provides details for how to participate in the meeting. 
 
If you own property in one of these districts, you may obtain information about these 
charges from the County of San Mateo Department of Public Works by telephone 
(650) 363-4100, between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., Monday through 
Friday or by visiting the Department of Public Works’ website at: 
https://www.smcgov.org/sewers. 
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